John,

Thanks so much for taking on the responsibility of organizing this fundraiser!  Your time involved is greatly appreciated by the Dance School and also by myself.  As a token of my appreciation of your efforts, I have included a piece of Tupperware in the shipment as a special gift to you from me.  Make sure you look for the item labelled with your name on it.  The gift I chose for you is our Chopper.  It is excellent!  I love it, and I’m sure you will too!  Take care, and I hope to hear from you next year for another fundraising opportunity!

Kelley Lightfoot

Two Star Director, Tupperware Canada

289-682-8847
tupperqueen@sympatico.ca
www.my.tupperware.ca/klightfoot
www.facebook.com/tupperkelley
